
Public Hearing Notice 
 
 
Madison Gas and Electric Company (MGE) will replace the gas mains and service laterals on 
Hargrove Street from Walter Street to Dennett Drive. This work will start approximately April 1, 
2013 and be completed by mid-to-late July 2013. 
 
Please notify us if you have physical limitations which will require special accommodations. 
 
A public hearing for this project will be held before the City of Madison Board of Public Works 
at 5:30 p.m. on Wednesday, March 20, 2013, in Room 108 of the City-County Building, 210 
Martin Luther King, Jr. Boulevard. 
 
Gas pipes will be replaced in the street terrace and in your yard. Work will be done by MGE and 
KS Energy Services in accordance with the City's Tree Care Standards and in compliance with a 
Permit to Excavate in Public Right-of-Way. 
 
The surface restoration will be done upon completion of the gas main replacement. The 
restoration will be done as required by the Permit to Excavate in Public Right-of Way. 
 
If you have questions or concerns about this project, please call or e-mail Don McClain at 
(608) 252-5618, dmcclain@mge.com, or Larry Capps at (608) 252-7224, lcapps@mge.com. You 
can also fax us at (608) 252-5658. (Job Order No. 40-6011-1-13). 


